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August 5, 2014
To Whom It May Concern:
| am pleased to write a letter of reference for The Medicus Firm.

Hamilton Medical Center partnered with The Medicus Firm in the recruitment of several
physicians for a very busy primary care practice. We have had the pleasure of working with
Jamie Thomas, Regional Vice President. Jamie took the time to understand the specific needs
of the physician practice and developed a very comprehensive profile to market the opportunity.
He has been very effective in sourcing candidates and has presented many outstanding
physicians for our review. Jamie does not waste my time with candidates who would not be a fit
for our position as he understands exactly what we are seeking.

Jamie's responsiveness, professionalism and organization are assets that | experienced during
the recruitment efforts. Based on our experience, | would encourage any hospital to work with
The Medicus Firm to represent an organization’s searches for quality physicians.

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have further questions. | may be reached by email
at croy@hhcs.org.

Sincerely,

Corey Roy
Physician Recruiter
Hamilton Medical Center

hamiltonhealth.com



